
 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

 PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Government Code Section 54955, the Regular 
Meeting of the Westminster Planning Commission scheduled for August 16, 2023, at 6:30 
p.m., in the Council Chambers, has been canceled due to a scheduling conflict.  The 
regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting has been superseded by a City Council 
adjourned meeting to be held on the same day. 

The next regular meeting of the Westminster Planning Commission will be held on 
Wednesday, September 6, 2023, at 6:30 p.m., in the Council Chambers, at 8200 
Westminster Boulevard, Westminster, California. 

 
       /S/James Troyer                                                    ‘ 
       James Troyer 
       Secretary of the Planning Commission 
DATED:  August 10, 2023 
State of California   ) 
County of Orange   )  
City of Westminster) 
 

DECLARATION:  I do hereby certify that a copy of said notice was posted at the Council 
Chambers, at 8200 Westminster Boulevard, Westminster, California. 

 
  /S/Shelley Stevens                                                                ‘                                 
     Shelley Stevens 
     Community Development Senior Administrative Assistant 
 


